

Welcome Back!

Welcome to a New School Year! We hope this newsletter finds you excited and ready for a fantastic school year ahead! We will share monthly newsletters during the first week of each month via the *Tuesday Times*. Be sure to check back regularly for updates and a quick overview of what's coming up. In addition to the newsletter, we'll send email reminders and classroom-specific information as needed. To ensure you're receiving all communications, please add both teacher emails to your contacts. When reaching out, kindly include both teachers in all emails. This helps us maintain smooth and consistent communication.

We're looking forward to a great year together!

Save the Date:

Monday, September 8 CSA District Parent Council Meeting @ CSAMS Thursday, September 11 Celebrating CSA's & Charyl's Birthday

Wednesday, September 17 CSA Picture Day

Thursday, September 18 CSA Picture Day

Sunday, September 21 Fifth Annual Color Run @ Settlers Park

Friday, September 26 Rollerama

Parent Partnership:

Help support your student's learning this month by reading with them every day and asking them to share what they visualized.

Our Learning:

Math: Reviewing place value, rounding, addition, subtraction, and increasing fact fluency.

Reading: Building strong reading habits, using

context clues, and visualizing.

Writing: Understanding the writing process

through writing a narrative.

Science: Understanding weather and climate through reading and analyzing charts, and graphing data about weather.

Classroom Needs:

Please see our needs list by clicking the amazon link:

https://www.amazon.co m/hz/wishlist/ls/3PSFQY1 N6S637?ref =wl share



BO+OBUZZ rewsletter

September

Character Corner:

In this section of our newsletter, we will share information regarding our character education program including character traits, social protocols, and related concepts like manners. As we start this new school year, we spend a lot of time talking to students about not only our classroom expectations as teachers, but also our students' expectations for the year. By creating clear expectations with students, we hope to create an environment where students feel ownership over their classroom procedures while still maintaining a safe and nurturing place for our students to learn and grow. We spent some time creating character trait posters to hang around our room, something the kids are very proud about. Next week, we will continue to talk about procedures while also introducing our Smart Character Choices.

Student Engagement:





Developmental Approach:

CSA's founding philosophy, the
Developmental Approach, honors the diverse
developmental journeys of children by
acknowledging and addressing the fact that
children, while hitting the same
developmental milestones, develop at
different rates. Meeting children where they
are and honoring the timing of their growth
ensures that their needs are effectively met.

Contact Info:

email:

kblack@csaschool.org

sdicosola@csaschool.org